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18th June 2012

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Summer Holiday Arrangements 2012

I write with the arrangements for the summer holidays and for the last day of term. The school will 
finish for the holidays on Wednesday 27th June at 1.00pm. The school buses for Milton will be 
arranged for 1.00pm.

The school re-opens on Wednesday 15th August 2012 at 8.50am.

I want a full school right up until the end of term and would ask for your support in our theme 
“Attend to the End”.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you have done to support the 
school this term and to wish you and your family an enjoyable and summer holiday.

Yours sincerely

Glasgow – Proud Host City of the 2014 Commonwealth Games
and Host Council of the 2012 Olympic Games
Glasgow – Supporting the Gaelic language    Glaschu – a’ toirt taic do’n Ghàidhlig  
Glasgow – UNESCO City of Music                   
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Mr P Holmes
Head Teacher


